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David Mooney 
Project Manager – Energy & Resources   
Planning & Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
GPO Box 39, Sydney NSW 2000 

17 August 2020 
By Email 

Dear Mr Mooney 

 
 

Paling Yards Windfarm (SSD 6699): Notice to withdraw application  

 
I write to confirm Global Power Generation Australia’s (GPGA) decision to withdraw 
application SSD6699 for the Paling Yards Wind Farm Project, also noting our intention of 
lodging a new application for the Project.   

 
A refreshed application will provide GPGA opportunity to revisit the wind farm design to make 
use of the latest in new technologies, whilst also incorporating contemporary planning needs.  
 
Application documents were removed from the NSW Planning Portal on 7 August 2020. 

 
I thank you for your time and attention in coordinating the assessment to date. 

 
I affirm GPGA’s commitment to the Paling Yards Wind Farm. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Guillermo Alonso 
Director and Engineering Manager 
Global Power Generation Australia Pty Ltd 
 

 


